
 

30 April 2020 

 

Dear Trust Music Supporters, 

 

In the light of the current situation regarding Covid-19 and in line with Government guidelines, the 

Trust Music Studio is currently closed. The Staff and Trustees of the charity are keeping the situation 

under close review, and we will contact everyone as soon as we have further information. 

 

In the meantime, we would like to say thankyou to everyone for their ongoing support, and we look 

forward to welcoming you back in the near future. 

 

You can keep in touch with us via our Website – we hope to have on-line tutorials led by our Tutors 

very soon – and via our social media channels. We are also checking emails regularly if you have any 

questions. 

 

Stay safe and best wishes from, 

 

Caroline Bradshaw 

Studio Manager 

Trust Music Studio 

 

Email: ask@trustmusic.org.uk 

 

Facebook: Trust Music 

 

Website: www.trustmusic.org.uk 

 

Twitter: @trustmusic_org 
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